
   
 

Announcement on the Temporary Suspension of Corporate Internet Banking,            

IGTB Net, IGTB Mobile Services on 30 April to 1 May 2022 

 

Dear customers, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (“the Bank”) would like to inform you that the 

Bank will perform system maintenance. Please kindly note that during such time, Corporate 

Internet Banking, IGTB Net and IGTB Mobile will be temporarily suspended, details as follows;  

Business type  Time of suspension   

(Thailand Time)  

Corporate Internet Banking （BOCNET） From 30 April at 22:45 PM to 1 May 2022 

5:30 AM 

IGTB NET, IGTB Mobile From 30 April at 22:55 PM to1 May 2022 

11:00 AM 

After the completeness of the updating system, the said services will be provided and can be 

used as usual. 

For any further questions or assistance, please contact (+66)087-6502916,083-9969691            

We apologized for any inconvenience caused. 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

27 April 2022 

 


